Report of the Higher Education Academy
To the 2015 NSEA Delegate Assembly

By Joan Trimpey, Metro Community College, President

The Directorate of the Higher Education Academy held a conference call early
fall to discuss issues for the coming year. Discussion is continuing on where and
when to have the conference as well as how to increase the number of individuals
attending.

The Directorate will have a conference call prior to having a meeting during the
DA in April.

Higher Ed Academy officers are: Joan Trimpey, Metro Community College,
president; Xavier Chavez, University of Nebraska-Kearney, vice president; Ann
Peterson, Chadron State College, treasurer; Linda Chandler, Metro Community
College, secretary; Patti Blundell, Chadron State College, faculty representative;
Karen Granberg, Wayne State College, academic professional representative; Pam
Burks, Mid-Plains Community College, ESP representative.



